In Reception our topics are decided upon using the children’s interests, hobbies and curiosities. The intention of the curriculum is to engage and motivate all
children and we do this by planning activities inspired by them. These topics are then planned using the Early Years Outcomes.
Autumn 1’s long term plan – ‘This is who we are!’

Me and my
family

Communication and
language
Listening and attention
30-50
• Listens to others one to
one or in small groups,
when conversation
interests them.
• Listens to stories with
increasing attention and
recall.
• Is able to follow
directions.

Me and my
new friends

40 – 60+
• Maintains attention,
concentrates and sits
quietly during
appropriate activity.
• Two-channelled
attention – can listen and
do for short span.

Week 2

Week 1

Week
theme
Me and my
school

Week 3

Understanding
30 – 50
• Responds to simple
instructions, e.g. to get or
put away an object.

Week 4

Me and my
home/pets

Week 5

People who
help us

Week 6

People who
help us

40 – 60+
• Responds to
instructions involving a
two-part sequence.
• Able to follow a story
without pictures or props.
Speaking
30 – 50
• Beginning to use more
complex sentences to link
thoughts (e.g. using and,
because).
• Can retell a simple past
event in correct order
(e.g. went down slide,
hurt finger).
• Uses vocabulary focused
on objects and people that
are of particular
importance to them.
40 – 60+
• Uses talk to organise,
sequence and clarify
thinking, ideas, feelings

Physical development
Moving and handling
30 – 50
• Moves freely and with
pleasure and confidence
in a range of ways, such
as slithering, shuffling,
rolling, crawling, walking,
running, jumping,
skipping, sliding and
hopping.
• Draws lines and circles
using gross motor
movements.
• Uses one-handed tools
and equipment, e.g.
makes snips in paper
with child scissors.
• Can copy some letters,
e.g. letters from their
name.
40 – 60+
• Negotiates space
successfully when
playing racing and
chasing games with other
children, adjusting speed
or changing direction to
avoid obstacles.
• Handles tools, objects,
construction and
malleable materials
safely and with
increasing control.
• Shows a preference for
a dominant hand.
• Begins to form
recognisable letters.
Health and self-care
30 – 50
• Can tell adults when
hungry or tired or when
they want to rest or play.
• Understands that
equipment and tools
have to be used safely.
• Can usually manage
washing and drying
hands.
40 – 60+
• Shows understanding of

Personal, social and
emotional development
Self-confidence and
self-awareness
30 – 50
• Welcomes and values
praise for what they have
done.
• Enjoys responsibility of
carrying out small tasks.
• Confident to talk to
other children when
playing, and will
communicate freely
about own home and
community.
40 – 60+
• Can describe self in
positive terms and talk
about abilities.
Managing feelings and
behaviour
30 – 50
• Begins to accept the
needs of others and can
take turns and share
resources, sometimes
with support from
others.
40 – 60+
• Understands that own
actions affect other
people, for example,
becomes upset or tries to
comfort another child
when they realise they
have upset them.
• Aware of the
boundaries set, and of
behavioural expectations
in the setting.
Making relationships
30 – 50
• Initiates play, offering
cues to peers to join
them.
• Demonstrates friendly
behaviour, initiating
conversations and
forming good
relationships with peers

Literacy

Mathematics

Reading
30 – 50
• Enjoys rhyming and
rhythmic activities.
• Suggests how the story
might end.
• Shows interest in
illustrations and print in
books and print in the
environment.
• Looks at books
independently.
• Handles books
carefully.

Number
30 – 50
• Recites numbers in
order to 10.
• Beginning to represent
numbers using fingers,
marks on paper or
pictures.
• Shows an interest in
numerals in the
environment.
• Realises not only
objects, but anything can
be counted, including
steps, claps or jumps.

40 – 60+
• Hears and says the
initial sound in words.
Writing
30 – 50
• Sometimes gives
meaning to marks as they
draw and paint.
40 – 60+
• Continues a rhyming
string.
• Writes own name and
other things such as
labels, captions.

40 – 60+
• Recognises numerals 1
to 5.
• Counts up to three or
four objects by saying
one number name for
each item.
• Records, using marks
that they can interpret
and explain.
Shape, space and
measure
30 – 50
• Shows interest in shape
by sustained construction
activity or by talking
about shapes or
arrangements.
• Shows interest in
shapes in the
environment.
40 – 60+
• Can describe their
relative position such as
‘behind’ or ‘next to’.
• Uses familiar objects
and common shapes to
create and recreate
patterns and build
models

Understanding the
world
People and
communities
30 – 50
• Shows interest in the
lives of people who are
familiar to them.
• Remembers and talks
about significant events
in their own experiences.
• Shows interest in
different occupations and
ways of life.
• Knows some of the
things that make them
unique, and can talk
about some of the
similarities and
differences in relation to
friends or family.
40 – 60+
Enjoys joining in with
family customs and
routines.
The world
30 – 50
• Comments and asks
questions about aspects
of their familiar world
such as the place where
they live or the natural
world.
40 – 60+
• Looks closely at
similarities, differences,
patterns and change.

Expressive arts and
design
Exploring and using
media and materials
30 – 50
• Enjoys joining in with
dancing and ring games.
• Sings a few familiar
songs.
• Imitates movement in
response to music.
• Taps out simple
repeated rhythms.
• Explores colour and
how colours can be
changed.
• Uses various
construction materials.
50 – 60+
• Begins to build a
repertoire of songs and
dances.
• Explores the different
sounds of instruments.
• Explores what happens
when they mix colours.
• Experiments to create
different textures.
• Selects tools and
techniques needed to
shape, assemble and join
materials they are using.
Being imaginative
30 – 50
• Sings to self and makes
up simple songs.
• Builds stories around
toys, e.g. farm animals
needing rescue from an
armchair ‘cliff’.
• Uses available
resources to create props
to support roleplay.
50 – 60+
• Introduces a storyline
or narrative into their
play.
• Plays alongside other
children who are
engaged in the same
theme.
• Plays cooperatively as

and events.
• Introduces a storyline or
narrative into their play.

the need for safety when
tackling new challenges,
and considers and
manages some risks.

and familiar adults.
40 – 60+
• Initiates conversations,
attends to and takes
account of what others
say.

part of a group to
develop and act out a
narrative.

